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February 11, 1980

TO: Secretary of the Commission
United States Nuclear Rezulatory Commission
Washington, D,C. 20555

ATTENTION: Docketing and Service Branch
FROM: John M, Shepherd 0,D,

This letter is in concerned interest to your propesal
concerning local governing bodies of counties within a ten
mile radius of a nuclear power facility to file an emergency
evacuation plan, 1 am definitely in favor of the proposal if
the filing of the plan is required before a nuclear facility
can be allowed to go on line. Adontion of this proposal gives
those livine in close proximity to the plant to have some voice
in the disvosition of their future,

Thank you for your time, ani any information you can
send me regariing this proposal, and its future, will be

greatly aporeciated, A similar letter is being sent to our
fiscal court,

John M. Shepherd, 0.D.
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